
 
 

Memo 
 

To: Lisa Terry, Town Clerk 
 
From: Audrey Ulmer, Recording Secretary for the Town of Montville Public  
 Works/Solid Waste Committee 
 
Date: May 25, 2010 
 
RE: CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
Please be advised the Public Works/Solid Waste Sub-Committee regular meeting has 
been cancelled for May 26, 2010 and a Special Meeting has been scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 2, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. 


